

ARIZONA SUNBELT CHAPTER

MEETING PROFESSIONALS INTERNATIONAL

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Joanne Winter, Executive Director 602-277-1494, jwinter@azmpi.org

Meeting Professionals Grants Scholarship

The Arizona Sunbelt Chapter of Meeting Professionals International (AZMPI) selected Lee Smith, Senior Conference Service Manager at Hotel Valley Ho, as the recipient of the Bobette Gorden Scholarship. This scholarship will provide Smith the opportunity to attend the World Education Congress for MPI.

"We strive to promote excellence within the meeting industry through education, certification, advocacy and business-to-business networking opportunities for our members," said AZMPI President Donna Masiulewicz, CMP. "Congratulations to our scholarship winners for their hard work and positive influence on our chapter. We are grateful for their dedication to our organization."

The 400-member Arizona Sunbelt Chapter of Meeting Professionals International was established in 1979. Meeting Professionals International is the meeting and event industry's largest association for the \$102.3 billion meetings and events industry. AZMPI offers monthly events providing education, and networking opportunities. MPI membership is comprised of more than 24,000 members belonging to 80 chapters and clubs worldwide. To learn more about AZMPI visit www.AZMPI.org or call 602-277-1494.

###